
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - Against Hydro One Changes- EB- 2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 11:29:43 AM

From: Ellen van Steenburgh  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 10:32 AM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Against Hydro One Changes- EB- 2020-0246
 
Please be advised that we are against the changes to eliminate the seasonal class rate.
It is a cash grab from Hydro One and already they charge too much and deliver to little.
 
Ellen and Ross Doughty




